
This is Taejung Kim, the Chair of Local Organizing Committee of 

ACRS2019. 

  

The Abstract deadline has been extended to 7 July 2019 and an email 

notification has been sent out. 

For colleagues who have already submitted the abstracts, we sincerely 

appreciate your contributions. 

Other colleagues who are still preparing, please be reminded that the 

new abstract deadline is final date and cannot be extended further. 
  

As you may already know, this year is the 40
th
 anniversary of ACRS. 

To celebrate this special year, there will be several special events during 

ACRS2019. 

 

There will be a special ceremony to appreciate 40 greatest contributors of 

ACRS and to memorize their devotions. 

The President of International Society of Photogrammetry and Remote 

Sensing, Prof. Christian Heipke and 

The President of IEEE Geoscience and Remote Sensing Society, Prof. Paolo 

Gamba will give congratulatory addresses and plenary lectures. 

We also prepared plenary lectures by three regional experts, Dr. Cheol-ho 

Lim, The President of Korea Aerospace Research Institute, Prof. L. C. Chen, 

National Central University and Prof. Hiroaki Kuze, Chiba University, to 

share their advancement of remote sensing technologies. 

  

We are sure that ACRS this year will be a perfect forum to bring up old 

memories and to find new friends. 

We sincerely hope to meet many of you at ACRS2019! 

  

Best Regards, 

  

Taejung Kim 
Chair, Local Organizing Committee of ACRS2019 

To unsubscribe click here. 
 

EMAIL. secretariat@acrs2019.org.. 
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